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Saskatoon Police Services Guns and Gangs Unit Virtual Presentation

The Saskatchewan Foster Families Association is excited to offer an information session presented by the Saskatoon Police Services Guns and Gangs unit.

This presentation will talk about the Guns and Gangs unit, size, structure, mandate, and responsibilities. Discussions will include a few specific investigations and incidents including a few videos to give a small window into the level of potential violence that our gang members operate within.
They will talk about the specific gangs, their colors, tattoos, clothing, symbols, and how to identify them. We will discuss recruitment, the role of women, some of the weaponry, and judicial intimidation as well as hints of how to deal with them if you encounter them. 
Additionally, questions will also be asked about your experiences and knowledge about the gang issues in town. If you have any specific questions please enter them in the form below and they will be passed on to the presenter in advance.

Training Schedule:  	February 10th 2022 1:20PM-3:00PM
1:20PM 			Opening Remarks
1:30PM-3PM		Saskatoon Police Services Presentation

Name(s):Click or tap here to enter text. 

Email Address:Click or tap here to enter text. 

Questions from caregiver’s to SPS Presenters:Click or tap here to enter text.

Registration forms should be completed and sent by email to: tessa@sffa.sk.ca 

If you have questions regarding the training or your registration, please email:
tessa@sffa.sk.ca or call the SFFA Recruitment and Training Coordinator, Tessa at 306.975.1528
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